
Birmingham City Council 
 

Tyburn Ward Meeting 
Thursday 26 November 2015 

18:30hrs 
Elim Pentecostal Church 

1107 Tyburn Road 
Erdington 
B24 0TG 

 
 

Meeting Notes 
 
Present: Councillor Mike Sharpe 
 
Officers:  Lesley Bannister – Community Governance Team 

Beverly Edmead – Community Governance Team 
  John Mole – District Support Officer 
   

   
There was a resident present. 
 

1. Election of Chairman 
Cllr Mike Sharpe. 
 
Apologies for absence – Cllrs Mick Brown and Lynda Clinton. 
 

2. Notice of Recording 
Noted. 

 
3. Residents Issues and Concerns 

- Pype Hayes Park and proposals to build a hotel nearby.  Details were still to be 
made available.  

- Boy racers/nuisance behaviour was still a cause for concern across the ward. 
 

Action: The Local Policing Team and Place Manager to be invited to a future 
meeting.  
 

4. Items for Discussion at Future Meeting 
The following items were suggested:- 
- The proposed development for Pype Hayes Park – an informal information 

evening with the developer.  Planning Officers to be invited. 
 

Action: John Mole/Councillor Sharpe to make the arrangements. 
 



- Policing Issues/anti-social behaviour/boy racers etc. 
 

Action: Chris Hamilton, Place Manager and local Policing Team to be invited to a 
future meeting.  John Mole to make the arrangements. 
 

5. Date of Next Meeting 
To be agreed. 
 
Action:  Chairman and Community Governance Team to arrange. 
 

6. Authority to Chairman and Officers 
Agreed.   
 
 

        The meeting closed at 1900hrs 
 
 
 


